
 

NOTICE OF CANCELATION 
CUPERTINO DESIGN REVIEW COMMITTEE 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Cupertino 
Design Review Committee scheduled for Thursday, June 17, 2021, 
beginning at 5:00 p.m., was canceled due to postponed business. In 
accordance with Governor Newsom’s Executive Order No-29-20, these 
meetings are being held via teleconference without a physical location. 
The next regular meeting will be Thursday, July 1, 2021, beginning at 
5:00 p.m. In accordance with Governor Newsom’s Executive Order 
No-29-20, this will be a teleconference meeting without a physical 
location.  

 
                                       
 
 

                                                      Dated this 14th day of June 2021. 
 
 

                 /s/Benjamin Fu                 
      Benjamin Fu 
      Dir. of Community Development 
      408-777-3308 
 


